FORTVILLE VERNON TWP. PUBLIC LIBRARY

625 East Broadway
Fortville, Indiana 46040

(317) 485-6402

May 14, 2019

Shannon Walls, Board President

Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation
1806 W. State Road 234

Fortville, IN 46040

Dear Ms. Walls,

The School Board is responsible for appointing three of the seven positions on our Board of
Trustees. One of these positions requires action by your Board at this time. Myra Hess’ term ends on
May 31, 2019, and she has chosen to resign. Myra has served the Board well, and she will be missed.

The Library Board would like to recommend the appointment of Ashley Stout to fill Myra’s
vacancy. Ashley is a Vernon Township resident. She is the Circulation Librarian at the Pendleton
Community Public Library and has been employed there since 2015. Prior to working in libraries, Ashley
worked for the Greenfield Community School Corporation.

Ashley has shown a willingness to serve and give back to her community library. She has the
experience that will go a long way in helping Fortville-Vernon Township Public Library reach its goals.
Our Board has met with Ashley and feel she could be an excellent addition.

The appointment papers are enclosed. Please fill out the Certificate of Appointment portion
based on the action approved by your Board.

Thank you for the prompt consideration your Board has given to the needs of our Library. We
appreciate your dedication to our community.

Sincerely,

/o

Eric Garst, Vice President of the Board for Fortville-Vernon Township Public Library



